February 10, 2014
Cook County Board of Education
The Cook County Board of Education met in regular session on Monday, February 10, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in the Cook Middle School Board Room.  Board members Maysoe Wiley, Frank Carter, Jerry Durden, Susan Griffin, and Chad Sumner were present for this meeting.  Chairman Wiley called the meeting to order.
Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mr. Durden, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  Recommendation was made to approve the minutes from the previous meetings.  On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to approve the minutes from previous meeting.
FIRST READING OF BOARD POLICY: 
· JBCB-Nonresident Students
This policy will lay on the table for 30 days.

OVER NIGHT FIELD TRIP: Recommendation was made to approve the following over night field trip.
· Cook High School HOSA Club-Athens, GA, March 6-8, 2014

On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to approve the field trip.
BUDGET UPDATE-SPLOST:   Mr. Heard presented the Budget Update (SPLOST).

This was for information only.

WHOLE BOARD TRAINING FOR BOE MEMEBERS:  Mr. Heard reminded the BOE members of the required whole board training set for Thursday, February 13, 2014 at RESA in Lenox, GA.  This was for information only.
RECOMMENDATION OF PERSONNEL:  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mrs. Griffin, the board members voted unanimously to approve the following personnel:

RETIREMENTS:

Administration/Teachers/Paras

Debbie Buckholts, Principal, Cook Elementary School

Mike Dodson, Teacher, Cook High School


Pat James, Teacher, Cook High School

Transportation


Fredda Folsom, Bus Driver

Fairy Gear, Bus Driver

EXECUTIVE SESSION:  Recommendation was made to go into executive session to discuss Personnel and Litigation.  On a motion by Mr. Durden, seconded by Mr.Carter the board members voted unanimously to go into executive session.

Recommendation was made to return to regular session.  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to return to regular session.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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